Self-Belief

Meaver Road Mullion Nr Helston **TR12 7EB**

Phone: 01326 240098 enquiries@mullion.tpacademytrust.org

www.mullionschool.org.uk



16 July 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

As we think about our preparation for the new academic year, we would like to take this opportunity to remind all families of the high standards we uphold regarding our school uniform. At Mullion, we take great pride in our school and in the students who make it such a wonderful and respectful learning community.

Our uniform is a symbol of belonging. It applies to all students equally, and we encourage every student to wear it with pride. Our young people tell us that they find the uniform comfortable and it helps create a positive learning environment.

We have designed our uniform with practicality and smartness in mind. By choosing polo shirts and jumpers rather than formal shirts, ties, and blazers—we are able to focus on what truly matters: the hearts and minds of our students and their education.

To support consistency, we would like to draw your attention to the following uniform requirements:

- Footwear: Completely black shoes without logos, flashes, or coloured laces. Polished shoes are preferred.
- **Topwear**: Light blue polo shirt with the school logo. Students selected as prefects wear a red polo shirt.
- Bottomwear: Black formal knee-length skirt, black formal tailored shorts, or formal black school trousers.
- Outerwear: Dark blue school sweatshirt with the school logo.

We are grateful for your continued support in maintaining these standards, which reflect the values we hold and the community we nurture. Should you have any questions or need clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Dunleavy Headteacher

